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Tuesday, May 24 Meeting at the Spokane Valley Heritage Museum 

Our May 24 meeting will be at the Spokane Valley Heritage Muse-

um. This is a great museum that includes exhibits and artifacts 

that focus on the history of the Spokane Valley. The museum also 

has a current exhibit from the Smithsonian Institution that is 

called “Are We Alone?” and deals with space. 

Time: 6:00 PM 

Cost: $4.00, with the club paying for members and their spouses.  

 

The museum is two blocks west of Pines at 12114 E Sprague Ave. 

 From Spokane: I-90 east to Pines exit, south to Sprague, and west on Sprague  

 From Post Falls & Coeur d’Alene: I-90 west to Pines exit, south to Sprague, and west on Sprague  

 Parking: The museum has limited parking in their lot, but you can park across the street at Opportunity Shopping 

center or on Robie Rd. just west of the museum.  

 

Share your ride! 

Do you need a ride? 
Our members live throughout the Spokane area and in North Idaho. Some  have difficulty making it to IEPS meetings, 

especially after our recent move to the Eagles in the Spokane Valley. We care about all of our members and want   

everyone to be able to attend club meetings and events. Chuck Jones is our rides coordinator. Please call him at 321-

7449 if you need a ride or can share one with another member.  

Want this newsletter faster?  

Contact the editor to receive the emailed newsletter, which is faster and saves on postage. 

Print your own stamp album pages 

The club owns two disks that you can use to print off stamp album pages from any country that produces stamps. The 

pages look very professional and are an economical alternative to buying albums because they allow you to print just 

the countries that you collect. (For example, if you collect a few British colonies, but not all of them, you can print just 

the ones that interest you.) Pages can be printed on 8 1/2” x 11” paper (cardstock works great). Club members can 

borrow disks for free from Ken Rehfeld, but they must be returned by the next meeting.   
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2016 Officers 

President            J Palmer   

Vice President          David Oldfield 

Secretary                   Marilyn Miller 

Treasurer                   Ken Rehfeld 

Director                     Kevin Dixon 

Director                     Milt Maas 

Director                     Chuck Jones 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming events… 

 July 30 — Rendezvous in Ritzville (This annual event is not to be missed! See Ken Rehfeld at our next meeting to 

sign up.) 
 July 26 — IEPS annual picnic at Manito Park with plenty of good food and fellowship 

 May 28-June 4 — World Stamp Show in New York City 

 August 4-7 — APS Stamp Show in Portland, OR 

 September 9-11 — SEAPEX (Seattle  

 September 24-25 — IEPS Apple Harvest show 


